



Tel: 0117 4408900 Email: reception@hwa.clf.uk Web: <u>www.hanhamwoods.academy</u> Follow us on Twitter: @HanhamWoods

Principal: Mr S.O'Callaghan B.A. (Hons)

10<sup>th</sup> June 2024

Dear Parent/Carer

## Summer of Fun-Monday 5<sup>th</sup>-Wednesday 7<sup>th</sup> August 9am-3pm: Expression of Interest

In order to support your child's transition to Hanham Woods Academy, we are offering students an additional opportunity to come into the Academy ahead of starting with us in September.

Students are invited to attend **1 of 3 days**, where they will partake in a number of fun packed activities, meet other students and have chance to familiarise themselves with members of staff.

The cost of this will depend on the uptake of students for each day, however we anticipate that this will be around £10 per student.

If you would like to register your child's interest (this will help us to plan staffing), please complete and return the Form providing us with key information and your preference for 1 of the 3 days using the link.

https://forms.office.com/e/iLXYsyDpL2

Deadline for completion is Friday 16<sup>th</sup> June at 3pm.

I will be in touch before the end of Term with all those who have expressed an interest for their child to attend with further information.

If you have any questions or concerns, please contact me by email at nicola.hurrell@clf.uk

Yours sincerely

Nicola Hurrell Associate Assistant Principal







